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Physics Department
University of Dhaka
Dhaka-1000, Bangladesh

November 11, 2014

Dr. Sultana N. Nahar
Department of Astronomy
The Ohio State University
140 West 18th Avenue
McPherson Laboratory
Columbus, OH 43210, USA

Subject: Invitation to Physics Department, Dhaka University, on a short visit.

Dear Dr. Nahar,

I am pleased to invite you to spend a few weeks in our Department for exchange and sharing of
“our knowledge with yours. It would be convenient for us to have you here in November-
December 2014. It would be very useful if, during your visit, you could present your current
research findings in the field of Application of X-ray Spectroscopy to Biomedicine or
Astrophysical Abundances in a seminar at our Department.

[ look forward to your reply and hope to see you soon in our campus.

With best wishes,

T, Ay Relosi

(Professor Md. Azizur Rahman)
Chairman

Phone: +880-2-9661900-73, Ext.- 7000, 7001, Fax: 880-2-8615583, E-mail : physics@univdhaka.edu




